Distinguished Representatives, please issue a Do Pass recommendation for HB1467. Over the past four years far too
many North Dakotans signed Informed Consent documents related to vaccines, without truly being informed. One
seriously injured woman told me personally that she searched the internet for adverse reactions to the Covid Vaccine,
and only found information about sore arms, and headaches. So, thinking it was safe, she took the vaccine and less
than 24 hours later had a severe reaction. She is now permanently blind in one eye, and has suffered debilitating
paralysis on one side of her body. Having easy access to timely and accurate vaccine adverse reaction events is critical
if informed consent is truly going to be informed consent. Thank you.



